
“Spring is nature’s way of 
saying, ‘Let’s Party!’” 

-Robin Williams 

We are having fun! We have learned the letters R, O, L, M and are focusing on syllables, 
phonics, and poems. We continue to expand on our sight words and our current list 
includes: help, is, for, go, away, in, can, come, a, big, I, blue, find, it, here, funny, and, 
jump, and down. Feel free to practice a few of these with your child and they will be 
reading to you before long! 
 
We have learned about ruminants, ocelots, lizards, and maple syrup. We have enjoyed 
tapping maple trees, watching Mr. Alex boil sap, and even got to taste freshly made syrup! 
In preparation for spring visitors, we have been learning about life cycles of many animals 
including birds, fish, and insects. Last week our bearded dragon, Clem, joined the class, 
this week we hatched out some feathered visitors, and we expect some insect and 
amphibian friends to join us in the next few weeks! Finally, to learn about O, we hosted 
Nature Preschool Olympics! 

Having Fun 
At the beginning of the month, 
we celebrated Dr. Seuss week, 
reading stories, dressing for 
silly theme days, and even 
making special green eggs! 
Although we really enjoyed 
playing in the snow, we are 
excited to shed our snow suits 
with the warm weather! We 
celebrated the start of spring 
and have noticed many changes 
in the forest including flowers, 
robins, and more! 



In the     
Future... 
As the weather warms 

back up, we plan to 

revisit and reinforce  

fine motor skills like 

cutting and writing. 

We continue to 

practice songs for our 

Spring Program as 

well! 

March, 2021 

Mr. Matt: Mgeyer@manheimtownship.org 

Mr. Alex: Avpelt@manheimtownship.org 

Miss Michelle: NaturePreschool@manheimtownship.org 

NO SCHOOL April 2 + 5! 

Spring Program May 21st  
3’s & 4’s 9:15am 

Afternoon 12:45pm 


